

3051 Special Release 30 January, 2013

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE SENIOR STAFF HOUSING COMMITTEE: EXTENSION OF VACATION NOTICE TO RETIREES WHO OVERSTAY IN THEIR RESIDENTIAL QUARTERS

Management has noted that some retirees who had earlier been requested to vacate University quarters on or before 31 December, 2012 had appealed for an extension of the notice given.

To this end, Management has graciously extended the vacation notice till June, 2013 after which there will be no more extension.

Furthermore, Management wishes to reiterate that the existing regulation which provides for a maximum of three-month stay in university quarters after retirement should be enforced.

In the light of this situation, Management admonishes that all staff should plan for their future in terms of building houses to live in after retirement.

Thank you.

O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA Registrar